
Chief Constable pays tribute
to  ‘bravery,  compassion  and
resilience’  of  response
officers

Chief  Constable  Jo  Farrell  paid
tribute to response officers during
a  meeting  of  the  Scottish  Police
Authority  yesterday  Thursday  27
June 2024.
Speaking during the National Police Chiefs’ Council Response
Policing Week of Action, the Chief thanked response officers
for their bravery, compassions and resilience as the first
police contact across countless scenarios and times of crisis.

The Chief said senior officers had been visiting response
teams across the country to thank them in person and listen to
their experiences.

CC Farrell said: “Response officers work around the clock to
serve  the  public  with  bravery,  compassion  and  resilience
across  countless  scenarios  –  no  two  shifts  are  the  same.
Response officers are often the first contact the public has
with their police service, and often in moments of crisis and
criticality.

“I’ve been clear that it is my duty to support frontline
policing and my aim is to bring the frontline to its strongest
possible position. I want to record my deep gratitude for our
response officers and I know senior officers right across the
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country are taking time to recognise and thank their teams.”

Chief Constable Farrell provided a wide ranging update on how
officers and staff are delivering for the public, including
securing important convictions in murder and organised crime
cases.


